
Ravelston Park - Representation 012 

 

From: Jenny Hackland <REDACTED>  
Sent: 12 April 2022 11:27 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Blackhall Community Trust Support 
 
Dear sir/madam 
 
This letter is regarding my support on the transfer of Ravelston Park Pavilion and land 
indicated by the redline boundary to the ownership of Blackhall Community Trust. In the 
interest of ensuring our children continue to benefit from a standard of Nursery venue that 
they are truly worthy of.  
 
As a member of the Blackhall School community I fully support this proposal of The Trust’s 
vision to create a better quality nursery environment and provide some facilities for the local 
community and park users. 
 
Name: Mrs Jenny Hackland, Mr Roddy Hackland 
REDACTED 
 
Many thanks 

 
Jenny & Roddy Hackland  
--  
Sent from iPhone  
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